
News 

JULY 2015 
 
The next meeting of the Froghall, Powis and Sunnybank Community Council will take place at 7pm on Wednesday 15th 
July 2015 at Committee Room 5 (Ground floor), Town House, Broad St, Aberdeen. All local residents are welcome to 
attend. We are always looking for new participants.  If you care about what's going on in this area, and would like to have 
your say, please come along.  
 
JUNE 2015 
 
A meeting of the Froghall, Powis and Sunnybank Community Council took place on Wednesday 10th June 2015. 
 
APRIL 2015 
 

 
The meeting on Wednesday 22nd April 2015 was cancelled as it was known in advance that there would be insufficient 
attendance. 

 
FEBRUARY / MARCH 2015 
 

 
The meeting of the Community Council on Wednesday 11th March 2015 attracted an unexpectedly low attendance and as 
such quorate was deemed not to be fulfilled. No formal meeting took place hence no minutes were taken. 

 

New Fencing 

Here is an image showing the proposed new fencing in the Powis/Bedford area.  Click on the image to view the original 

document. 

 

 
 

JANUARY 2015 

 

A meeting of the Froghall, Powis and Sunnybank Community Council took place on Wednesday 28th January 2015. This 

incorporated the Annual General Meeting.  

http://btckstorage.blob.core.windows.net/site8063/boundary_full.png
http://btckstorage.blob.core.windows.net/site8063/NewsArticles/PowisBedfordFencing.pdf

